
April 1, 2022

Mr. Walid Wahab
Wahab Construction  
818 sw 4th avenue  
miami, florida 33130  
305.854.8480 

To whom it may concern - 

I've now known Walid Wahab for about 18 months or so when he started working on our home 
on North Bay Road - 

We called him in, as we had arguably one of the least effective contractors in the world working 
on it -

We needed serious help to correct the mistakes that were committed and move forward - 

We had received excellent references about Walid from friends and his clients - in some cases, 
one in the same -

Walid personally was always available - Bottom line did an outstanding job with the quality of the 
work and the time of the work - 

The punch-list was quite small relative to what Peggy (my wife) are used to -

I would recommend Walid wholeheartedly - 

Feel free to call me if you have any questions - 

Wishing you the best,
Millard Drexler 
(917) 747-4004


